
Here is your weekly GNG update…. 
  
Golf—Tuesday, August 10.  Meet at 7:15 am at Elbel Golf Course (directions to be sent next 
week.)  We will meet in the parking lot.  Carts will be in the lot with the players’ names and the 
starting holes.  Pay inside-$34.00.  A box lunch is available, hot dogs/brats, chips, and a drink for 
$6.00--$7.50 for beer instead of fountain drink.  Team prize for closest to the pin and longest 
putt.  It is a fun event at a nice golf course.  You will be playing your own ball.  See you at the 
course! 
  
Team 1                        Team 2                        Team 3                        Team 4 
Markovich                  Sowinski                     Norris                          Ikerd 
Pelligrini                     Estelle                         Faust                           Ikerd 
Robertson                    Smith                           Hamilton                     Wnuk 
Hopkins                       Ament                                                             Schiavone 
  
Team 5 
Caldwell 
Nye 
Jennett 
Jennett 
  
  
Wednesday Dinner 
We spoke with the owner of the restaurant yesterday.  We decided not to have a buffet.  Instead 
we will be served at our tables by their staff.  They will have salad (the dressings are wonderful) 
and garlic bread at our tables.  They will offer four entrees—Mostaccioli with meatballs, 
Lasagna Rolls with meat sauce, Chicken Carbonara, and Pasta with Sausage and Peppers.  Your 
meal will come with dessert—cheesecake (voted BEST in Michiana) or cannolis.  The price will 
be $20.00 with a cash bar (full bar.)  Fanellos is a family-owned restaurant—everything is made 
in house.  If you need gluten free pasta, pls tell me ahead of time.  Restaurant is closed to the 
public—just opening for our group.  If you haven’t confirmed with me, please do so because 
space is limited. 
  
  
Speaking of food---we have been asked about ala carte pricing for events.  The cost for 
unregistered guests is:  $10.00 for the Meet and Greet and $30.00 for the Banquet. 
  
We are so sorry to hear that our Canadian friends will not be joining us.  We have heard from 
many of them—they are sad to not be coming us but wish us a happy and successful GNG. 
 


